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From: Marilyn Seeling [mspolyclay@verizon.nef]
Sent: Monday, August 09, 2010 11:30 PM INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
To: EP, RegComments REVIEW COMMISSION
Cc: mspolyclay@verizon.net
Subject: chapter 78 regulations.
Dear EQB,

The

Your proposed changes to Chapter 78 are a good start but please don't stop there.

regulations really need more rigid standards when it comes to cement well casings, (extremely
important for the safety of our water), incident reporting (to stay on top of things to
prevent disaster), and air quality controls (our health needs to be top priority). Please use
the Harvey Consulting report as you quide line. Thank you

Marilyn Seeling, 2172 Susque Road, Trout Run, PA 17771.




